
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers   
 

Well, we have had a hugely successful full week back in school, with 

plenty of opportunities for learning and a productive start to the term all 

around.   
 

On Thursday, Miss Christian and I took our Year 6 ‘Scholars’ to the 

Courtauld Institute of Art in Central London.  The Scholar’s Programme is a 

hugely prestigious programme for 14 of our most able pupils in Year 6. It is 

aimed at pupils who have the potential to study at a competitive 

university later in their education, but who would be the first person in 

their family to do so, for a variety of reasons.   

 

Our Scholars will be undertaking a 

course on the History of Art, and they 

were greatly inspired by the launch 

trip, which not only gave them a 

taster of the course, but also taught 

them all about university life, the types 

of courses that you could study, and 

how it can lead to exciting career 

opportunities.  They also had campus 

tours, an interview with the Vice-Dean 

and the opportunity to ask questions 

of the undergraduate students. Their PhD Art History tutor, will now visit 

them in school and they will complete their course over the next term. We 

cannot wait to see the results when they undertake their final written 

assignments!  

 

Also this week, we were visited by the Director of Education for the 

ODBST, Jan Martin. She undertook a SEND review alongside the SLT. 

During the visit, she visited lessons, did a book review, spoke to staff and 

scrutinised documents with leaders. Our SEND provision was judged to be 

good and although we know that we can always continue to improve, 

we were thrilled that the huge amount of work that has been put in by 

Mrs Summerfield and our teaching staff was recognised. We really do 

have an incredible team here at CTS and everyone shares the same 

belief: that EVERY single child is capable of achieving their full potential. 

This really is an incredibly special school.  Have a lovely weekend and 

we will see you all next week,   

Mel Nugent  

Headteacher  
 
 

  13th January 2023 

Each week we will be announcing the Dojo 

winning team who have earned most points 

over a week   

The team that have  earned the most points in 

the last week ending 13th January is the RED 

TT Rockstars  

 Year 3 - Laharii & Clarabelle 

Year 4 - Rahma 

Year 5 - Adrian & Zuri 

Year 6 -    Ifrah & Tobias 

Golden Book 

We are very proud of all our 

children. A special well done 

to the following Golden Book 

winners this week! 

  Golden Book Winners  

N Eesa  

R Maria  

1 Mason  

2 Jude  

3 Abigail Lilly-Mai 

4 Lacey  

5 Lacey Olly S 

6 Judith Gracie 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Thursday 19 January 
2023  
School Census  
 
Tuesday 24 January 
2023  
Young Voices Trip  

 

Attendance Bears 

KS1— Poppy 96% 

KS2— Mustard 98% 

Well done!! 

Bag 2 School 

To help raise some additional money for 

the school, please return your filled bags 

on the morning of  Wednesday 

25th January, Thanks! 

Sports Golden Book 

Dominion 



 

 



 

 



 

 


